
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

We have had a really busy week here at Allesley. We have started having our awards assembly this week and it has been 
wonderful to celebrate the children’s achievements with them. I am so proud to hear how the children have settled in 
and are embracing their learning with such positivity. A lot of the teachers from across the school commented on how 
the children have drawn upon our school values of honesty, positivity, perseverance, respect, compassion and 
independence in their learning and their play which is so lovely to hear! I am also really looking forward to reading 
letters from Years 5 and 6 who wish to become a House Captain, good luck to all who would like this role, but remember 
there will be other student leadership roles coming up very soon!   

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor: we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor in September to join our friendly 
team. If you are interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

MCAS App all new parents should have now received the link to activate the app. Please contact the school office if you 
have not received the link. 
 
Reception classes we would like to invite you to attend our Reading and Writing information session on Wednesday 27th 
September at 4.30pm. This will be an opportunity for us to discuss with you how we teach reading/writing here at Allesley 
and what you can do to support your child at home. The session will take place in the hall so please arrive through the 
main office entrance on Antrim Close. For anyone unable to attend the session we will upload the information to our 
class page on the website. Thank you for your continued support, 
Miss Dunn, Miss Keay and Mrs Sharp  
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Newsletter Date: 15/09/2023 

 
 

Monday - Tag rugby - Years 3, 4 & 5 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Tuesday - Multisport - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching - 6 sessions  

Wednesday - Boy's  football - Years 3,4,5,6 - Mr Knight - 6 session  

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - 6 sessions  

Friday - Basket Ball - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Attendance  

Week 5th — 8th September 2023 

Highest  Mr Kates Year 3 class  

99.56% Attendance. 

      Whole school 96.69%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bonnie O Year 4      Finlay A Year 5 

Sam H Year 4         Freddie T Rec  

YikLam S Year 1      Sofia C Year 2  

 

Poppy’s thought 
of the week… 
One way to get 
the most out of 
life, is to look 
upon it as an 
Adventure!  

Year 1 Bumblebear by Nadia Shireen recommended by Zachary L 

Year 2 Pooh is that you Bertie by David Roberts recommended by Alice 

Year 3  The Princess Dairy by Harriet Muncaster recommended by Mya P    

Year 4  The Worlds Worst Monsters by David Walliams recommended by Toby C 

Year 5 Bad Dad by David Walliams recommended by Lily 

Year 6 The boy at the back of the class by Onjali Q Rauf recommended by Kassi  

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 5 & Year 6 are on 
Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

September 14th, 21st & 28th  

November 9th, 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

September 15th & 22nd  

October 6th 

November 10th, 17th & 24th  



In year 1, we 
have been 
learning our red 
sounds and have 
been working 
really hard in 
our phonics 
packs. Our 
teachers 
have been so 
proud of us. 

Reception children have 
had a fantastic week 
settling in and being so 
busy! They have really 
enjoyed making lots of 
new friends, have been 
fantastic at learning 
new routines and what 
to do in Reception 
classes. They have been 
excellent at being busy 
learning - we are so 
proud of how well 
everyone is doing! 

Year 6 were 
experimenting 
with 
sculpture.  They 
thought of 
abstract 
representation 
and literal 
presentation of 
themselves and 
used mixed 
media.  We are so 
impressed with 
their creative 
thoughts and 
realisation.  

In Year 4 
we launched 
our new 
English unit 
with a 
Tudor 
banquet. 
Lord 
Severn, our 
very special 
guest 
joined us in 
the banquet 
hall.  

Celebrating our week  

Year 5 sang 
Shosholoza, a 
traditional 
African folk 
song, in Music 
this week. We 
enjoyed the 
‘Dig,dig,dig’ 
part 
enormously. 

As Historians, this week Year 3 have been 
working together to understand timelines. 
They have been discussing the meaning of 
BC and AD and using it to help them to 
order periods and events in history.  

This week in Year 2 we really        
challenged  ourselves in maths 
with partitioning numbers. 


